
 
 

Professional Notice 
To:  Pharmacy Practitioners 

From: The Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date:  October 9, 2020 

Re:  NS Drug Information System (NS DIS) Prescription Transfers for Monitored CDSA Drugs 

 

The NSCP has been informed that as of October 9, 2020, the technical changes necessary to allow transferring 
of prescriptions for monitored CDSA drugs within the NS DIS have been completed. 

Pharmacy practitioners should now complete all transfers for prescriptions for monitored CDSA drugs within the 
NS DIS in the same as manner as is done for prescriptions for non-monitored drugs. 

Any questions on how to complete prescription transfers within the NS DIS should be directed to the pharmacy’s 
software vendor or support service.  
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